
 New Tech High School 
 Parental Involvement Policy 

 2021-2022 
 New Tech High School believes that all parents and guardians want the very best for their child and their fut 
 The New Tech teachers and staff are committed to parent and guardian involvement in the decision-making 
 process of their student and the school. New Tech High School will ensure parents are engaged in the 
 following ways:  New Tech High School will provide  Parent Communication 

 Encourage parents to attend: 

 ●  An annual meeting each fall to which all parents  of participating children shall be invited 
 and encouraged to attend, to inform parents of their school's participation in Title I and to explain 
 the requirements of Title I, and the right of the parents to be involved. 

 ●  PTSO (Parent/Teacher Association) meetings once  a month the first Wednesday of the 
 month. 

 ●  SBDM (Site-Based Decision Making) meetings where  parents will review: 

 ●  Information posted on the school's website 

 ●  Provide parents and guardians timely information  about available programs for their 
 children translated into the language of the household if so requested. 

 ●  Provide parents and guardians with the school performance  profiles and aid with 
 interpreting their child's individual assessment results. 

 ●  Support parents in registering for ECHO Network  to review student grades. 

 ●  Review and provide feedback on major decisions  that impact their child’s learning and 
 school environment. 

 New Tech High School will provide Instructional Involvement 

 Encourage parents to participate in: 

 ●  Parent/Teacher Conferences held on October 21,  2021 & January 27, 2022.  

 ●  Parent Volunteer Program 

 ●  Project Share Nights  

 ●  Provide parents/guardians an opportunity to join  SBDM. 

 Provide parents/guardians with the district Code of Conduct and assistance with understanding their role in 
 ensuring that their children comply with state law, district policy and campus policy. 

 New Tech H.S. will provide Training Opportunities for Parents 

 Encourage parents to attend: 

 ●  Virtual Parent Workshops. 

 ●  Trainings provided to help improve student achievement. 

 ●  Trainings on such topics as parents deem necessary  to encourage full participation in Title I 
 planning, review, and implementation processes. 

 ●  Mini community/Feeder parent workshops 

 ●  Parent-to-Parent Connection meetings to encourage  recruitment 

 Parents are encouraged to communicate all student and family needs, concerns and suggestions with 
 teachers, the counselor, and the administrative team. We believe that ALL the students at New Tech High 
 School  can and will be successful 




